STATE STREET
WATERLINE

Ist Ave to 200 North

Project Overview

Salt Lake City Public Utilities will replace the existing water
main on State Street between 200 North and 1st Avenue

in Salt Lake City. This key public utility is over 100 years old
and needs to be replaced to enhance the infrastructure for
downtown growth. Crews will also be performing sewer line
work on 200 N and Hillside Ave., from State Street to Main
Street.

Work will include installation of new water lines, replacement
of existing residential water meters, and sewer rehabilitation
work. These efforts will require significant impacts to
nearby residents, businesses, and the traveling public.

Construction Start: April 25th
Anticipated Substantial Completion: |ate summer 2022

Questions?

Reach out to a member of the project team:

Hotline: 385-341-2898 g
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